
Browning Public Schools Activities Report 
March 2019 
 
In the month of March, all 2019-2020 sports schedules have been completed.  All Athletic 
Directors met in Missoula, MT and set these schedules up together.  Schedules are on a rotating 
home/away based off of last year’s schedules, 2018-2019.  This means that if Browning traveled 
anywhere in the 2018-2019, Browning will then host that school in 2019-2020 and vice versa. 
 
There were a couple changes to the Browning High Football team’s schedule.  Browning picked 
up a 9-game schedule.  This is something all teams in Class A are moving towards.  Dillion, MT is 
also scheduled to play against Browning for the 2019-2020 season. 
 
Track, Cross Country, Golf, Speech/Debate, Softball, Band, Volleyball, Wrestling, and Boys/Girls 
Basketball schedules are set in place and there are no changes in whom they play. 
 
Choir News 
The MHSA District Music Festival is scheduled for April 5-6, 2019 in Shelby and the MHSA State 
Solo & Ensemble Festival is May 3-4, 2019. The Large groups (Band & Choir) perform on April 
5th and the soloists perform on Saturday to try to get a superior rating to go to the State Solo 
and Ensemble Festival. The State Festival will be held in Helena. 
 
 
Browning Middle School Report 
March 2019 
 
The wrestling season finished March 16th, 2019.  BMS placed 4th at the divisional tournament as 
a team.  Several individual wrestlers placed ranging from 1st-4th. 
 
Softball, track, and golf started on Monday March, 18th, 2019.  This is the 2nd year that softball 
is being offered at the middle school and the 1st year golf is being offered.  There is some 
concern from parents/guardians regarding having to purchase their athlete’s own golf clubs at 
this level of play.  As of right now, athletes are being told they need to provide their own clubs.   
Softball, and track have all equipment already in place.  Softball is trying to join a league out of 
Conrad, MT.  There are no other middle schools in the area (west side included) that offer 
softball in the schools.  If Conrad does not accept BMS as a team, athletes will have to play each 
other for competition.  As soon as BMS knows more, information will be passed along.   
 
It is difficult to tell how many students are coming out for each individual sport at this time due 
to new kids joining the whole week of the 18th.  As of this very second, we have 30 track 
athletes, 19 softball athletes, and 11 golf athletes. 
 
Thank you, 
Ansel Traynor 
  


